
MEMO

TO:  Weber School Board Members

FROM:  Dr. Jeff Stephens

SUBJECT:  Administrative Appointments at Roy High School

DATE:  January 4, 2021

Jamie Ellis, who has been serving as an assistant principal at Roy High School, was 
recently selected as the district’s Equity Director.  As a result of Jamie Ellis’ appointment, 
there is need for a replacement assistant principal at Roy High School.  The new 
assistant principal at Roy High School will be announced during the January 5, 2021 
school board meeting.  


